
Stephen recently went on a short-term mission trip to Zambia.   The specific purpose of the trip 

was to provide classrooms for the ever-

expanding schools in the shanty towns 

around Lusaka.  As this was the last in the 

series of mission trips for 2019, this team 

finished off the building by painting them, 

inside and out, and at the end they looked 

great.   

We would also like to thank all those who 

supported the project either financially or in 

prayer.  Without such support this work 

would not have been possible.  

The team also spent time visiting other 

projects in the area, including work with 

street children, supporting small business 

initiatives, and also a refuge for women 

who had suffered abuse or hardship.  Do 

please pray for this ongoing work, and that 

the projects will receive the necessary 

funding and expertise.  It was touching to 

see how grateful the people were, 

especially the children, who appreciate the 

value of education.  Many of the people we 

met were very poor and live a very hand-to-

mouth existence, and yet they are grateful to God for what they have.  As a country Zambia has 

a strong Christian ethos, so pray that this may continue.   

 


